
PA NWTF Presidents Report

Skip Motts

5/29/2012

1. Attended the PA NWTF March BOD'S meeting.

2. Attended the PGC Commissioner open forum meeting, 

3/26/2012

3. Sent letter to PGC in support of their proposal on the feral swine 

issue.

4. Draft a letter to PA local chapter presidents on the 501C REGS.

5. Draft a letter with a press release to PA local chapter presidents 

on spring turkey hunting safety.

6. Attended the April 23rd PGC  public comments meeting and 

gave the PA NWTF comments.

7. Reviewed and approved many funding requests for Jakes, 

WITO, and Scholarships.

8. Attended meetings for the Pocono Mountains Chapter NWTF in 

March and April.


